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EMERGENCY INFORMATION 

SNOW DELAYS/CLOSINGS/SICKNESS/MEDICATION 
 
 
 
 

Dear Parents: 
 
 I want to take this time to review some important information with all the families enrolled 
at Noah’s Ark School. 
 
Please Note: 
 
 If at any time your address or phone numbers change (home, work or cell) please notify 
us in writing. 
 
 If we were to have an emergency requiring the evacuation of our building, the Mahopac 
Falls Volunteer Fire Department would perform this evacuation, and we would be temporarily 
housed at their facility, which is located on Luccaro Lane off of 6N.  Parents would be notified as 
soon as possible. 
 
 If we were to have an emergency requiring our evacuation due to an incident at Indian 
Point, Mahopac School District busses would transport us to Kent Primary School, Rt. 52, 
Carmel.  Carmel High School at 30 Fair St., Carmel would be an associated reception center if 
necessary.  Parents would be notified as soon as possible. 
 
 If we are to have a snow delay or snow closing, we will have an answering machine set 
up with a message.  WE WILL NOT BE ON THE RADIO.  We are always open unless the weather 
is severe, or the roads have been closed (state of emergency).  If we need to delay or close, the 
message will so state this by 6:30 a.m.  Please call the school number first to be sure.  If there is 
no phone or electric, we are not able to open by law.  Please always consider your child’s 
safety, your safety and the staffs’ safety when the weather is poor.  
 
 We are not permitted to administer any medication at school and your child may not 
carry any medications with them.  Please do not send your child to school ill. 
 
 Please call if you have any questions.  Your child’s well-being is our utmost concern. 
 
        Thank you, 
 
 
 
        Patricia Struzzieri 

Director 
Jessie Halley 

        Assistant Director 


